March 31, 2017

Office of the Mayor Mr. Justin Nickels 900 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220

Dear Mr. Mayor:

The members of the Veterans of Foreign Wars Otto Oas Post 659 and it's Auxiliary are requesting permission to distribute the Buddy Poppy (The official flower emblem of the organization) on Friday, May 19th, and Saturday, May 20th, 2017 at various business places throughout the city of Manitowoc.

Would you please present this request to the city council at your next regular meeting.

Thanking you in advance, .

Kon maie maliek

Chairman

Rose Marie Malick

1602 S. 30th Street, Apt.1004

Manitowoc, WI 54220

Co-Chairman Francis Orth

